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RE: Student Leadership at Woodhouse Primary Academy 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

I wanted to write to you and share the selections for student leadership roles at Woodhouse Primary 
Academy for this year, 2023-2024.  Each year, our Year 6 children undertake a selection process 
where they have to apply for a student leadership position if they are interested in a role.  All 
applications were of a very high standard, with the children explaining what they would bring to the 
different roles and their passion for our school.  After long discussions and careful reading of all the 
applications, we have made the following appointments for this year: 
 
Head Girl: Rajvir Johal , 6WO   Head Boy: Abdulbaqi Oladipo Amolegbe, 6D 
Deputy Head Girl: Sagaa Abo Arida, 6WO Deputy Head Boy: Erfan Faisul, 6D 
 

School cabinet representatives for Nursery, Reception and Year 1: 
Ruby Suman, 6D (Class 1B)   Sarah Monem, 6WO (Class 1O) 
Lilly Keenahan, 6D (YR/YN)   Mila Jabban, 6WO (YR/YN) 
 

Prefects: 
Harley Basset, 6WO    Sanad Hajean, 6D 
Ma-Hawa Bah, 6WO    Nyemah Beckford, 6D 
Maryam Alasada, 6WO    Aleesha Ibrahim, 6WO 
 
I would like to invite the parents of these children to our KS2 Star of the Week assembly next week, 
on Friday 22nd September, starting at 9am, where the children will be presented to KS2. 
 
There are other opportunities for children to lead in our school, as we will soon be running our 
student cabinet elections in each class from Y2-6.  If your child is interested in becoming their class 
representative, then please encourage and support them to put themselves forward for election. 
 
I am sure all parents will join me in congratulating the children who have been appointed this year. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Oliver Wilson, Head Teacher, Woodhouse Primary Academy 


